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Mobile Phone Policy

Children are not allowed to have their mobile phones switched on between 8.50am and 2.30pm or at any school related outings under any circumstance. 

Mobile Phones and Children

Pupils who ignore this policy and use a mobile phone on school premises without permission will be required to hand over their phone to a member of staff and parents will be asked to collect it from the school office.

The information will be incorporated into the School's Information Pack which will be distributed to all parents.

The school accepts no responsibility for replacing lost, stolen or damaged mobile phones, which have been confiscated.

Mobile Phones and Staff

Staff agree to keep their mobiles phones on silent/vibrate during class time.

This policy was drawn up in December 2008 by the staff and has the approval of the school's Board of Management and parent body and was reviewed in December 2013.

Ratified by the Board of Management: _________________________________
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